
 

 

 

 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) catch-up premium report 

In June 2020 the government announced £1 billion of funding to support children and young people to catch up on missed learning caused by coronavirus (COVID19). This is 

especially important for the most vulnerable pupils and pupils from disadvantaged backgrounds who we know have been most affected.  

Our plan for recovery is woven into our School Development Plan (SDP), which is published on our website. The breakdown of funding which details how the catch up premium is 

being used to support the SDP can be seen below:  

 

 

 

 

 


